
École Coquitlam River Elementary  
4250 Shaughnessy Street, Port Coquitlam, B.C. V3E 3E5  

Telephone: (604)942-0241  
Email: CoquitlamRiver@sd43.bc.ca Web: www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver  

Follow us on Instagram: @CoquitlamRiver  

 
 

Principal:  Mr. David Mushens    Acting Principal:    Ms. Kelly Zimmer 

 

December 21, 2023 

Hello CRE Families; 

 

 

  
 

    

KINDERGARTEN and PROGRAMS OF CHOICE – 

Is your child entering Kindergarten in September, 2024?    Are you interested in Programs of Choice? 

ON-LINE APPLICATIONS for KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS entering school SEPTEMBER 2024 

Registration OPENS January 11, 2024 at 9 am and 

Registration  CLOSES January 17, 2024 at 4 pm 

The link to apply will be posted on the school district website. http://www.sd43.bc.ca 

All information is posted on our school website as well as the School District website (sd43.bc.ca)  There is 

information about all Programs of Choice as well as Kindergarten Registration, and Cross Catchment for next 

year on the main page of your school’s website and on the district website and social media pages.  

   PROGRAMS OF CHOICE for 2024 

Registration begins on January 11th at 9 am and closes on January 17th at 4 pm. Applications are to be 

completed online. The application link will be available on the main SD43 website during this time. Learn more 

here.  Parents must apply in this time period for their child to be considered for placement.  Please remember 

that  incoming siblings must still apply to the program – if you do not do this, you will not be registered in the 

program.  Parents *** Please ensure the school has your most current address. *** 

Selection will be done by a random lottery draw with priority given to younger siblings of students who will be 

attending the Program of Choice at the same school in September 2024. 

January 8, 2024 School Reopens – regular times in place 

January 10, 2024 Strong Start Reopens both am and pm 

January 11, 2024 Hot Lunch 

January 15, 2024 Black Excellence Day 

January 19, 2024 Treat – TCBY  & SPIRIT DAY! 

January 24, 2024 Fruit/Veggie Day – (Cheese snack) 

January 25, 2024 Hot Luch - Sushi-Foo 

January 29, 2024 Pro D Day  

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/programs/Pages/default.aspx#/=


   KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION for 2024  

Kindergarten registration will begin February 6th to 8th and there will be a registration link on the school’s 

website. All families within catchment who have children born in 2019 should apply within this time. Learn more 

here.  

 

   CROSS CATCHMENT PROCESS for 2024 

The cross-catchment process will begin on February 9th at 9 am and ends on February 14th at 4 pm. The cross-

catchment process involves an online application that can be found on the district webpage during this window 

of time. Learn more here.   

Additional information can be found on our website at www.sd43.bc.ca 

 

        From all of us at Ecole Coquitlam River Elementary, we wish all of our 

community members a healthy, safe and happy holiday season ~ see you on January 8, 2024! 

 

       PAC NEWS 

For all of you who had pictures taken at the Snowflake Ball, and want to find out how to view and 

order your pictures, please contact CREPACexectives@gmail.com to get the link for your pictures 

 

MUNCHALUNCH you can order your hot lunches for the new year!  

 

Thank you for all your support for CRE ~ Happy Holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

         

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Pages/CrossCatchment.aspx
https://sd43bcca-my.sharepoint.com/personal/vtetangco_sd43_bc_ca/Documents/www.sd43.bc.ca
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